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July 3, 2019

Ms. Cayce Hinton, Director

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE:  TL 718, Quincy Telephone Company;
Cancel General Exchange Local Tariff

Dear Ms. Hinton:
This letter is to serve as the intent for the Company to terminate the General Exchange Local Tariff.

The Company is transitioning to a Price List posted to the internet at the following
https://tdstelecom.com/tariffs/florida/quincy-telephone-company. html

The effective date of this change is July 10, 2019.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, / "

Kris A. Groth
Senior Tari
kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186
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